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February 5, 2008 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board     Sent by Regular Mail and Email 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ont 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attn:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Re:  Request for Intervenor Status – Notice of Application and Hearing For An Electricity 
Distribution Rate Change - Hydro One Networks Inc. - File # EB-2007-0681
 
Please be advised that the Municipality of West Grey Council is requesting Intervenor Status regarding 
Hydro One’s Application for an Electricity Distribution Rate Change. 
 
At its meeting held on February 4, 2008 West Grey Council passed the following resolution: 
 
 “RESOLVED THAT, the Council of the Municipality of West Grey hereby 

 requests Intervenor Status and costs in the matter of the proposed Hydro One 
 Networks Distribution Rate Increase, as detailed in Report CR #02/04/08.  
     

The former Town of Durham is located in the Municipality of West Grey, therefore, West Grey has a 
vested interest in discussing the potential negative impacts that the Durham residents will be subject 
to as a result of the proposed rate increase.  As well, the proposed electricity distribution rate increase 
has an overall negative impact on the Municipality of West Grey, in terms of economic development. 
 
The Municipality of West Grey would like to discuss options to this proposed electricity 
distribution rate increase, such as establishing a phase in period. 
            
In addition, West Grey is seeking costs from the applicant since the cost of our intervention made 
necessary by the proposed distribution rate increase should be borne by the corporation proposing 
this increase and not by the ratepayers of this municipality. 
 
Please note, my email address has been changed to:  robinsonc@westgrey.com
 
Yours truly, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY CHRISTINE ROBINSON 
 
Christine Robinson 
Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk 
The Municipality of West Grey 
 
Email Copy Sent to:   Hydro One Networks Inc.,  
8th Floor, South Tower., 483 Bay Street, Toronto, Ont., M5G 2P5 
Attn:  Glen MacDonald, Senior Advisor – Regulatory Affairs 
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